s.8. "OLINPIA®.

It is submitted that in reply to his enquiry as to the
circumstances in which the Committee agreed to record the date
of build as July 1920, the Ttalian Vice-Consul might be informed
in the terms of the third paragraph of the letter, dated 26th
ultimo, addressed to Vessrs. Galbraith, Pembroke * Co.

In reply to his further énquiry the Vice=-Consul might
be advised that there 1s no knowledge in this Office as to the
state of construction of the vessel at the time of the launch
in November 1916, as she did not come under the Survey of this
Society until submitted for classification at Falmouth in April

1921.
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